
ALPOA Avalanche – February 2021 
 
Hello everyone! It is the time of year when we send 
out our Membership Letter and ask for your $25 
per household. Thank you for promptly sending 
those back to us! 
We are working hard to process 2021 memberships 
and would like to review a little bit of what ALPOA 
does with your money. As you know, ALPOA is not 
the same as Alto Lakes Golf and CC. 
We were founded to create and carry out projects 
for the betterment of our ALGCC community and 
also to create fun entertainment for you to enjoy. 
Please know that we welcome any and all 
suggestions you may have! 
 
Speaking of projects, our current one is the 
construction of a Fishing Dock at Outlaw Clubhouse 
Pond. This project is set to begin in Spring 2021 
and be completed in Summer 2021. 
 
At our next ALPOA Board meeting, February 9 at 
3pm, we will hear a presentation by Elaine 
Wedgeworth regarding a new Patio Cover/Pavilion 
at Outlaw that ALGCC will be building. 
 
ALPOA is looking at project ideas in conjunction 
with this new structure. Elaine works very hard 
on the Alto Lakes Golf and CC Long Range 
Planning committee and is such an asset to our 
community. 
Our ALPOA Board of Directors looks forward to 
hearing her ideas. 
 
Another exciting development is ALPOA 
Productions. This is a group designed to create 
new and fun programs for our members. That’s 
YOU! 
Currently we are working on a new Murder 
Mystery Dinner Theatre show! This is very 
exciting for us, particularly because of the updated 
Pavilion stage! 
ALPOA hopes to bring this show to you some time 
in 2021, depending on Covid restrictions. 
 
Thank you so very much for your membership! 
Have a wonderful February and stay warm! 
 
Dedra Mergele 
2021 ALPOA President 


